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A big thank you to Congressman Moulton 
 
As many of us know, the Congress has been gridlocked for the past several years, 
unable to move forward of major issues.  Congressman Moulton should receive 
high praise for recently joining the bipartisan Climate Solutions Caucus.  This is the 
first bipartisan task force to deal with climate change in the U.S. House of 
Representatives. His statement on the step warrants quotation: 
 
“I came to Congress hoping to find bipartisan solutions to address some of the 
big challenges we face as a country. One of the most pressing issues that we have 
to tackle as a generation—and a planet—is climate change.  We need to seek out 
areas for common ground to protect our environment for generations to come, 
and the bipartisan Climate Solutions Caucus is doing just that. As a member who 
represents coastal communities that are particularly sensitive to warming 
temperatures, I see both the environmental and economic effects of climate 
change on a regular basis. I am excited to join a group that is committed to 
working on this issue in a bipartisan way – it’s the only way we are going to make 
real progress.” 
 
Cooperation and informed discussion. Way to go, Congressman Moulton. 
 
 
Dr Frances Bigda-Peyton 
Transition Town Bedford 

 


